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 John mallett bates COMMEM

AIL

2014/6257/P 15/11/2014  15:11:00 No context shown on proposed drawings in order to understand impact to neighbouring 

properties.Proposals are overdevelopment of this site, with an  2 storey extension previously granted to 

rear. Horticultural survey required to assess impact on existing landscape. Extra surface water flow will 

be detrimental to existing building and neighbours
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